
 
          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director  

CC: Daniel Okada, Assistant Director of Investigation 

From: Mary Prang, OIG Public Safety Audit and Investigation Specialist 

Date: 2/24/2023 

Re:  OIG Certification Memo for Case Number: 2022OPA-0348 

 
OIG Certification Memo  

OIG has reviewed the investigation for case number 2022OPA-0348. OIG previously certified this 
investigation on 12/1/2022 and have found no issues which would change the certification.   

 

Respectfully,  

 

_________________________ 

Mary Prang, OIG Public Safety Audit and Investigation Specialist  

                           


